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Donations in the month of December 2020 
 

Receipt and Thank You to 
     Suffield Park Infants School 
Dear Foodbank Supporters, 
 
During December you contributed 145.7kg of food which helped towards a monthly total of 5757.9kg.  We totally 
rely on donations, both food and financial, to operate and we are extremely grateful when people choose to support 
us.  So thank you for thinking of us and enabling us to serve the people in crisis across our district. 
 
If you would like to be involved in fundraising for us in the future or would like one of us to come to talk about the 
work of the Foodbank, then please get in touch. 
 
Thank you for your support and generosity without which the foodbank work would not be possible. 
 
During January we are offering people the opportunity of having a ‘donation holiday’ as our stocks are very high, but 
if you would like to donate, the following would be much appreciated:  Long Life Milk – full fat or semi-skimmed,  
Sponge Puddings,  Fruit Juice,  Household Cleaning Products. 
 
Please note that we cannot accept any fresh food or items that contain alcohol. 
 
Financial donations are always welcome.  Please see our website for details. 
 
Kind regards, 
 
 
 
Tim  
Project Manager 
 
  
You can contact us by telephone Monday to Friday 9am until 3pm.The office is open Monday to Thursday 9am until 
12noon (closed on Friday). 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Cromer and District Foodbank keep a record of your details and may contact you from time to time.  To unsubscribe from 
receiving information, send a message to the email address above with your name and the word unsubscribe in the subject line. 
 
Trussell Trust foodbanks provide emergency food to local people in crisis. As well as receiving nutritionally balanced, non-
perishable food parcels, people visiting the foodbank are welcomed with a cup of tea, listened to and signposted to agencies who 
are able to help resolve the crisis.  By donating to the foodbank you can help support local people in crisis, thank you. 
To unsubscribe from receiving information, send a message to the email address above with your name and the word unsubscribe in the 
subject line. 
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